
Construction Update!
Oneida Street - Construction Update

The Contractor for the project has not yet completed its work. Many 
unresolved items, including grass restoration, site cleanup, and other 
components will be addressed in the coming weeks.

Roadway, utility service, and sidewalk will remain accessible during the 
course of the work. Periodic restrictions may occur throughout the workday. 
We encourage residents and visitors to remain alert of workers and maintain 
caution when traveling in the work zone.

A construction update notice, such as this one, will be provided upon the 
Contractor completing its work.

In the meantime, please feel comfortable calling the City Infrastructure 
Engineer at (712) 363-8638 with any inquiries.
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Contact us
If you have questions or concerns

712-363-8638

515-509-3408

Joshua.Pope@bolton-menk.com

James.Leiding@bolton-menk.com

BOLTON & MENK: Josh Pope

BOLTON & MENK: James Leiding

Bolton & Menk
218 11th Street SW Plaza, Spencer IA

Phone: (712) 580-4430

JumpIntoConstruction-StormLake.com

If you have questions or concerns at any time, please contact Bolton & Menk at the phone 
numbers or email addresses listed. 

Contacts

Overview

Scan this QR Code 
for quick access to 
the project website 
for updates!


